Reception Class Hearing Tests - Thursday 11" May 2017

The School Nurse Team will be doing hearing tests with our Reception Class
during the morning of Thursday 11" May.

Please return the completed Health Review form to the school office by
Monday 8" May.

If you do not wish your child to have a hearing test on this day, please phone
the relevant number at the end of the health form and also please could you
let the school office know so that they can make a note of this.

Many thanks.



